
 

 

 

Trade Announcement 

 

22nd December 2016 

 

 

Re: Capitaine Dampier V75 – Nuku’alofa Call  

 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise the Capitaine Dampier v 75 will make a call 

into Nuku’alofa after Fiji. 

 

The vessel will complete her rotation in Fiji then proceed to Nuku’alofa prior picking 

up her long term schedule dates in Tauranga then Auckland. 

 

An opportunity now exists for Pacific Forum Line to accept. 

 

• cargo from New Zealand to Nukualofa noting rotation is Fiji prior to 

Nukualofa. 

• direct Suva and Lautoka into Nuku’alofa by taking advantage of our direct call 

 

The scheduled dates for Voyage 75 are as follows; 

 

Tauranga Auckland Suva Lautoka Nuku’alofa Tauranga Auckland 

30-31 Dec 31-02 Jan 6-7 

Jan 

8-9 Jan 12 Jan 13-14 Jan 14-16 Jan 

 

Any further points of clarity please do not hesitate to contact your local PFL team. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Pacific ForumLine  


